
City of Lynden Comprehensive Plan Update for 2025 

Draft Survey Results 

In the summer of 2024 the Community Development Department conducted a survey to 
collect community feedback regarding the long-range plans for the growth of the City of 
Lynden. 

A majority of the 323 responses were collected through an online survey but others were 
done on paper especially for groups that prefer that format.  The survey closed on 
September 13, 2024, and the results are shown below.  In order to keep this document 
focused on the topic at hand and the majority of responses, those comments that were 
written in have, for the most part, not been included here.   

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


